
 

 

 

 

 

Alondra Park Hoolaulea 2025 Opportunity Drawing Voucher 

Each year, the HICCSC staff invites vendors to contribute to the Hoolaulea Opportunity Drawing. These 
donations help alleviate event expenses, and we are incredibly grateful for the generosity of our vendors. 

To make the process easier and encourage visitors to explore your booth, we are requesting vendors to 
provide a voucher instead of a physical item. The prize winners will redeem their vouchers directly at your 
booth, providing them with the opportunity to see and potentially purchase additional items from your 
inventory. 

Instructions 

• Please fill out the voucher below and attach it to your vendor application. 

• Winners will redeem the voucher directly at your booth during the event. 

• Redemption must occur by 4:00 PM on Saturday, July 19, 2025, or Sunday, July 20, 2025. 

 

Opportunity Drawing Voucher 

Voucher Valid On: 
☐ Saturday, July 19, 2025 
☐ Sunday, July 20, 2025 
(Valid until 4:00 PM on the selected day.) 

 

Vendor Name: _______________________________________________ 
Booth #: __________   Redemption Value: $ _________________ 

Item Description: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Vendor Signature: ________________________Title: __________________________________ 

 

Thank You 

Mahalo nui loa for your generosity and participation in the Alondra Park Hoolaulea 2024. Your 
contribution makes a meaningful impact on the success of this event. 
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